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2021 EVENTS 
 

May 29th  -  6:30 PM 
Memorial Day Cocktail Party 
 

July 3rd  -  9:00 AM 
Pancake Breakfast 
 

July 3rd  -  7:00 PM 
4th of July Cocktail Party 
 

July 9th  -  7:00 PM 
CK Stockholder Meeting 
CK Tax District  Meeting 
 

July 10th  -  6:30 PM 
Bocce Night 
 

July 17   -  9:00 AM   -  9:00 PM 
Family Picnic 
 

July 30th  -  Morning Start 
Candlewood Classic 
Golf Tournament 
Hosted by the Isle 
 

July 31st  -  9:00 AM  -  11:00 AM 
Disney/Marvel  
Character Breakfast 
 

August 5th  -  7:00 PM 
CKCP Talent Show 
CKCP Campout 
 

August 7th  -  6:30 PM 
Las Vegas Night 
 

August 11th  -  6:00 PM 
Progressive Dinner 
 

August 13th  -  7:00 PM 
CKCP Awards Night 
 

August 20th  -  6:00 PM 
Beers of the Knolls 
 

August 22nd  -  11:00 AM 
Family Mass @ Clubhouse 
 
 

August 28th  -  6:30 PM 
President’s Dance 
CK Clubhouse 
 

September 4th   -  6:30 PM 
Event TBD 
 

September 5th  -  4:00 PM 
CK Stockholder Meeting 
CK Tax District Meeting 

 

WEEKLY EVENTS 
 

Mah-Jong:  Mon @ 7:00 PM 
YOGA:  Aug 9th & 23rd @ 6:45 PM 
Ice Cream Night:  Thurs @ 7:30 PM 
Ice Cream Truck:  Fri @ 3:30 PM 
Sailboat Races:  Sat @ 2:00 PM 

Candlewood Knolls 

Knolls Knews 

Notes 

CK SECURITY:  203-240-5444 

Calling All Gents  -  Don’t Forget! 

BEERS OF THE KNOLLS 

TONIGHT!
 

$25/Person 
 

Includes Food, Mug and BEER! 
See attached flyer for more details. 

Well … the unofficial end of summer  -  

Labor Day  -  is only two weeks away.  
But don’t be sad, instead enjoy these 

last few weeks to their fullest starting 
with the 12th Annual Beers of the 
Knolls tonight!  Next Saturday, August 

28th, is the President’s Dance honor-
ing Maria Stonecipher.  Both events 
are sure to be a great way to celebrate 

everything that is good about our great 
community.  We are expecting some 

stormy weather over the weekend so 
please make sure your boats are se-
cured and all bimini tops are down. 



From the Editor … 
 

Summer officially started on June 
20th! Welcome back to the Knolls!  
As the new season of KKN begins 
we would love your feedback and 
any stories and/or pictures you 
would like to share with the com-
munity.  Content is king! Please 
email: your ideas to: 

knollsnotes.editor@gmail.com 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

THE HOURS FOR ALL KNOLLS BEACHES ARE: 
 

Sunday thru Thursday  -  Closes at 10:00 pm 

Friday and Saturday  -  Closes at 11:00 pm 
 

Please be courteous to the neighbors around the beach area and 

keep loud noise and music to a minimum. 

Thank you! 

COME AND SHOP! 
 

Just in case you missed the great Candlewood Knolls gift items at 
Vegas Night … here they are again!  Please call the office (203-746-
4807) if you’d like to purchase any of the items listed below and 
look for our next Farmhouse Sale on Labor Day weekend!  
(Saturday morning September 4th) 



Won’t You Be My Neighbor… 

 

 

“Good morning … this is Annarose …” 
 

 

This “neighbor” doesn’t live in the Knolls per se, but probably spends more time 
here than most seasonal residents.  Annarose Madore has been the CK Office Ad-
ministrator since March 2017.  She’s the woman you speak to on the phone and/or send emails 
to and/or occasionally meet in person when stopping by the office. 
 

Annarose graduated from Binghamton University with a major in 
Management Information Systems.  After working 9 years at MOBI-
US, Inc., where she held positions as a Quality Assurance Analyst 
and then Project Manager, she left the company to raise her 
daughter.  Her last job was Office Administrator/Accounts Payable 
for Party Depot in Danbury.  When interviewed by Wayne Roberts, 
CK President in 2017, Annarose had already accepted another job 
offer; during the interview she immediately felt CK was a better fit 
for her and was thrilled when she was offered the job.  She loves 
her position and enjoys meeting residents – putting a face to the 

voice on the phone.  She is amazed how so many families are intertwined and consist of multiple 
generations – all making the community a family-oriented cozy place to live and work. 
 

Born in the Bronx and raised in Brewster, NY, she and her husband, Kevin, decided to settle in 
New Fairfield in 2002 – on the other side of town between Ball Pond and Putnam Lake.  The loca-
tion was a compromise when Annarose wanted to settle in NY and Kevin, who was from Vernon, 
CT, wanted to live in CT.  Her daughter, Sarah, is entering her Junior year at NFHS.   
 

I had the pleasure of “subbing” for Annarose in early July and was amazed by the amount of 
tasks she undertakes and her efficiency and organizational skills.  She loves that each day brings 
something new and enjoys working with the CK Board and Dan and his maintenance crew.  Our 
CK Office is truly Annarose’s home away from home. 
 

Denise Fucito 

Good morning Candlewood! WHAT!!!!   Camp is over!! 
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Costumes for Sale 
 

Get ready for Halloween! We have the following costumes 
for sale that were used once for our Character Breakfast. 
 

   Tinker Bell           Adult Small 
   Sleeping Beauty     Adult Small 
   Anna                Adult Small 
   Jasmine           Adult Medium 
   Batman           Adult Medium 
   Mr. Incredible      Adult Medium 
  The Hulk            Adult Medium 
   Prince Charming      Adult Medium 
 

If you are interested in purchasing one, please contact Lori Moriarty at:  ljmoriarty@sbcglobal.net  

 

Hey Everyone! 
 

Another Summer is officially in the books and 
there are so many people to thank for making the 
kids so happy this year.  Whether you helped take 
pictures, made pasta and sauce, delivered ice 
pops, went to Costco, gave manicures, donated a mountain to climb, flipped burgers and dogs, 
made cupcakes, drove campers to the Isle and other field trips, put up tents for the campout (in 
record time, might, I add....) or scooped ice cream.......the list is endless and the CKCP is truly 
GRATEFUL to have such a fantastic community that supports each other.  People say that it 
takes a village and the Knolls is one village that does not compare! 
 

One more group to thank are the counselors and CIT's.  These kids 
really put their hearts into the program and it doesn't work with-
out them.  As a parent, and colleague, I thank you for everything 
that you have done this Summer and want to wish you all of the 
best in the upcoming school year.  You are all "rocks" that built 
this mountain that is so strong.  Thank you for EVERY-
THING........... 
 

Things to keep an eye out for in the offseason ... 
 

We are still hoping to hold our "Crockpot/Potluck/Football" Gathering during the Columbus Day 
weekend as it's always a great way to catch up with friends as we start to close down some of our 
homes and take our boats for a final cruise on the lake.  Details will soon follow, as we get closer, 
but it's pretty simple and straightforward.......bring something to share, whether it's in a crockpot 
or just a shareable dish.  BYOB and watch some of the games on the big screens!   
 

In addition, we are hoping to schedule at least 2 CKCP Ski Days again this season, starting at 
Mohawk Mountain, in Cornwall, Ct.   
 

Regards, 
 
 

Phil and the entire CKCP Staff 
 

PS:  Check out the 2021, CKCP video:  https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qEGtairdCLU 

mailto:ljmoriarty@sbcglobal.net
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=qEGtairdCLU


 CKCP AWARDS NIGHT NEWS 
 

Lori Moriarty and Ken Keenan kicked off Awards Night by thanking Phil Passaro for an-
other sensational summer. Six CIT’s (Gordon Bournos, Cordell Haeringer, Will Keenan, 

Brendan Moriarty, Cooper Piesco, and Nick Reynolds) all received a Presidential Volunteer 
Service Award for dedicating 175 hours to our Children’s Program. Special Awards also 

went to the following individuals: 
 
  CIT of the Year:      Brendan Moriarty 
  Counselor of the Year:            Bronwyn Hyland 

  Camper of the Year:     Kieran Hughes 
  Herb Mulholland Award:          Sejal Mackey 

 
Congratulations to all!   

 

Enjoy the school year ahead. We look forward to seeing you in 2022! 
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MASKS ARE REQUIRED 


